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The relationship that we have been able to build with Oakridge has been extremely positive for us.
Oakridge was able to place us with workers when no one else in the metro area could. My interactions
with Boaz have always very helpful, positive and constructive. We have been able to work though the
vetting and hiring process with several individuals with no major issues. Boaz has been extremely
responsive and here to help us and his Oakridge placements when needed.

The support we have gotten has been great. We request people and Boaz takes over! He helps the
people through our pre-employment screening, helps with translation and transport in some cases.
When the employment papers are filled out Boaz works with the new employees and our staff to make
sure that everything is lined up and ready. We have had a few documentation issues that we have been
able to work on together to find a positive resolution for both us and the employees.

What I enjoy most about out new employees is the added diversity that they bring to us. Having
been predominately Hispanic in our work force, our Oakridge employees bring a new perspective to
things. They have brought a new energy and their culture to share with us that has been very positive.
see daily interactions on the floor and in the break rooms, where people are sharing. They are sharing
stories, music, teaching each other new languages, and their food.

Iappreciate the opportunities that the Oakridge relationship has brought to us. Ilook forward to
continuing our work together.
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